
Men’s Club News by Bernie Tillotson, President  

On Thursday, July 13, our Men’s Club once again enjoyed a great tournament, put on by our 

Tournament Chair Kevin Andel. This was our Solo-Plus Team Scramble. We had a great turnout and 

everyone I spoke with enjoyed the format. We have two tournaments planned in August. Our first one is 

the “Four Clubs is All You Get” format. This tournament will be held Thursday August 17 and has been a 

club favorite for the past few years. Please mark your calendars and plan to attend. Sign-ups will be 

through Golf Genius and there will be a hot dog lunch following the play. You are only allowed four clubs 

in your bag (you pick). This will be an individual low net by flight, with random pairings. There is a $20 

entry fee paid at time of play with closest to the pin on holes #10 & #17. We plan to pay based on flights 

probably four depending on how many sign up. As a reminder, please make sure that when you sign up 

on golf genius you remember to mark your calendars and don’t forget to show up for play. We make 

many decisions including paying for lunches as well as pairings based on those sign ups. It causes a great 

deal of shuffling when someone signs up and does not show up. Our second tournament in August is the 

Men’s Club Mixed Scramble and will be held Sunday afternoon the 27th. This tournament is open to all 

Men’s Club members. You can sign up as a foursome (two men & two women) or sign up as a twosome 

(one man & one woman). The format is a four-person team scramble, with three drives per player 

required. The sign ups for this tournament will be through the signup sheet on the bulletin board or 

through the pro Men’s Club, cont’d. shop. This event is more about socialization, fun, food...and not as 

much the competition. The entry fee will include dinner on the patio following the play, as well as 

sweeps. The check-in time is 12:30 pm with a shotgun start at 1:00pm. At this writing we are still 

working on the price with Sequoia Woods management but will keep you posted. Please mark this on 

your calendar as it is a good time to get together with friends and enjoy a friendly round of golf. 


